
Messages: 

- Next week we are thinking about making music, so if you could send in any boxes or bottles from your 
recycling that we could use to make into musical instruments we would be very grateful!  

- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –
beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Have a fantastic weekend!

Friday 22nd 

November 2024

Beech Class have been artists this week, using different tools to create
artwork and see what patterns we can make and create! We have also
explored different types of toys and the actions we need to do to use them.

Head Teacher Awards
Austin for fantastic communication to get a favourite toy.

Orlando for great number time work. 
Safe Award: 

Logan for being safe when using dustpan and brush to help 
tidy up.   

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Labelling ‘who’ in favourite stories.
❖ Using objects of reference and symbols to help

us with activities.
❖ Sensory writing and sorting.
❖ Thinking about counting with fingers and

objects.
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